A Regular meeting of the Board of Building Design of the Incorporated Village of Lawrence was held on Wednesday, January 8, 2018 at the Lawrence Village Hall, 196 Central Ave, Lawrence New York 11559

Those members present were: Member Benjamin Sporn

Member Seth Ottensoser Member Barry Pomerantz

Alternate Member Shoshana Weinstock

Also present was: Gerry Castro, Deputy Village Administrator, Florence Maxwell, of the Building Department. Benjamin Sporn called to order the regular meeting of the Board of Building Design at 7:00 P.M. The meeting agenda included 2 new applications and 1 existing.

The following applications were reviewed and decisions rendered:

Auerbach 50 Lawrence Avenue	Addition/Alteration. Original footprint to remain the same. Office and storage on the 3 rd floor, fully sprinkled w/elevator. Lower level stone, upper level stucco in smoked putty, entrance way- dressed limestone, detail over windows will be stucco. Roof, 3 dimensional architectural shingles in weathered wood.
Lopiansky/Ostreicher 15 Rolling Hill Lane	Addition/Alteration. 5 foot side addition over garage. Extend brick to match existing, siding to match existing. Shutters on windows to match existing brown. Window trim white. Addition of portico over existing side stoop. Basement stairs to be moved over to accommodate extension.
Kramer 10 Wentworth	Fence may extend to front building line of the Blaivus' residence. Remainder of the chain link fence, between the curb and the front wall of the Blaivus' residence, is to be removed. Plant shrubbery along the rest of the property line where fence previously stood.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M. This is to certify that I, Florence Maxwell, have read the foregoing minutes and the same are in all respects a full and correct record of such meeting.